
 

 

NOTICE OF CITY COUNCIL MEETING 

CANCELATION: 

 

February 7, 2024 

 

 

To interested Agencies and Individuals: 

 

Please be advised that the regular meeting of the City of Westmorland 

that was scheduled for Wednesday February 7, 2024 at 6:00PM at the 

Council Chambers at 355 S. Center Street Westmorland CA 92281 

 had been canceled. 

 

Any and all questions shall be directed to Christine Pisch, City Clerk, at 

(760) 344-3411 or email: cityclerk@cityofwestmorland.net. 
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